Directorate of Medical Health and family Welfare Uttarakhand
Danda Lakhound, P.O. Gujrada, Sahstradhara Road, Dehradun
E-mail- dghealth.uttarakhand@gmail.com, Contact No. 0135—2608763, Fax:0135—2608746

Letter No. 23P/IDSP/CoV/2020/ 4B Dated: 25 =[] 2022

To,
1. The Director
Airport Authority of India,
Jolly Grant, Dehradun.

2. The Director
Airport Authority of India,
Pant Nagar.

Subject: Reporting of passengers arriving from Coronavirus (novel Coronoavirus 2019-nCoV)
affected countries reg.
Sir,
As we all are aware of emerging situation Coronavirus (novel Coronoavirus 2019-nCoV) in
China and few other countries. Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Government of India is
constantly monitoring preparedness to avoid any unusual event due to nCoV 2019 in India.
Uttarakhand State is also actively making preparedness to prevent any spread of nCoV 2019 in the

state. However, currently there is entry screening going on in selected internation airports in India by
Gol.

For the matter of timely preparedness | would like to bring to your kind notice that we see
constant cooperation and coordination with the airport authorities functioning in Uttarakhand. We
request your continous support in sharing regular details of persons travelling from affected countries
to Jolly Grant Airport Dehradun and Pant Nagar Airport. This support will help us in timely action. We
seek further support from you and concerned officials in due course of preparedness to prevent nCoV
2019. The details of passengers may be shared on email id: idsputtarakhand@gmail.com.

Thanking You.

Yours Sincerely,

A"

(Dr. Amita Upreti)
Director General
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Copy to following for information:
1. Secretary, Medical Health and Family Welfare, Govt. of Uttarakhand.

2. Secretary (Incharge), Medical Health and Family Welfare, Govt. of Uttarakhand.
3. Mission Director, National Health Mission, Uttarakhand.

!
Ly
(Dr. Amita’\@i)

Director General



